




We invite you, as a member of our parish
family, to attend any of our upcoming
sessions (each lasting about 1 hour) to
hear the proposed vision for the future of
Our Lady of the Lake’s campus, based
on our parish’s strategic plan. These
sessions are meant to keep you informed
and give you a chance to share your
thoughts. Your input is important—we
hope to see you there!

KNOW. LOVE. SERVE.

MEETING SCHEDULE



 

Gabrielle Chiasson Memorial Scholarship 

Memorial Walk for Gabby 

Thursday, May 22, 2025 

9:00 a.m. 
 

We would like to end the school year united in prayer to celebrate the life of Gabby 
Chiasson.  Gabby’s determination, spirit, perseverance, sense of humor, and incredible faith 
continue to be an inspiration to us all.  Our Memorial Walk for Gabby will begin with prayer in 
the Msgr. Joseph Chotin Center followed by a walk on campus.  The donations from our walk will 
allow us to continue the Gabrielle Chiasson Memorial Scholarship.  All donations should be made 
out to Our Lady of the Lake School, with “Gabrielle Chiasson Memorial Scholarship Fund” in the 
memo. 

Students who have already completed the school year (Preschool, Kindergarten and 7th 

grade) are welcome to return and participate in the memorial walk.  The parent of any student 
returning to campus for the walk must stay and walk with the student and leave upon completion 
of the event.  All other students will walk with their classes and homeroom teachers.  Spirit 
shirts may be worn with uniform skorts, skirts, or shorts.  Regular uniform shoes are required.    
Please apply sunscreen to your child prior to school, and provide a water bottle for your child, if 
desired. 

 

 

We are looking forward to a successful 
event as OLL comes together to celebrate 

Gabby! 



News From the Nest 

May 13, 2025

PTCC Messages

Carleen Wardle - PTCC President - cabene@bellsouth.net

Nurse and SRO Appreciation Day

Nurse Stephanie and Officer Adam want

to thank everyone for the outpouring of love

they received on Nurse and SRO

Appreciation Day!  They do so very much

for the students of our school. Thank you

once again to all who participated.

Habemus Papam - We have a pope! Please join us

in prayer for Pope Leo XIV, as he leads the

Catholic Church.

In other news, congratulations to our Preschool

and Kindergarten students who will be finishing

up their school year this week.  We are very proud

of you, Fly High Cardinals!! 

Thank you to Ashley Ross, Katie Rebouche, and

Marci Schneider for a beautiful Kindergarten Tea. 

Louisiana Day was a fun filled and educational

day for our fourth-grade students.  

Thanks to chairs Diane Hammonds and

Lesley Capitelli.  Thank you to all who have given

their time to make these events possible.

 

May 13

Preschool Uniform Swap Collection*

May 14

Kindergarten Uniform Swap Collection*

May 15

Kindergarten Closing Ceremony

May 16

5  Grade Colonial Day
th

May 19

All School Uniform Swap Collection

Uniform Swap and Shop

May 21

2nd Grade Authors Tea

*See attached flyer

Upcoming Dates

Uniform Swap
Our annual Uniform Swap will

take place on May 19.   Please see

the above dates for submission

information.  We will be issuing

swap coupons for the following

items: boys shorts/pants, girls

skorts/skirts, girls pre-k

dresses/bloomers, red spirit shirts,

blue ribbon shirts, and the new

performance fleece.  We will not

accept white school shirts, socks,

old sweaters and fleeces, or shoes.

Please print out the attached form

and include it with your submission.

School Supply Orders
Please be on the lookout for information

pertaining to ordering School Supply Kits.

This is a great way to help support the

school and make life easier!  Take the

hassle out of school supply shopping and

bringing supplies to school.  All supply kits

are delivered directly to school.  



OLL 2025 UNIFORM COLLECTION ANNUAL SWAP 

Upcoming collection dates 

Tuesday, May 13th – Preschool (3YO/PreK) Collection 

Wednesday, May 14th - Kindergarten Collection 

Monday, May 19th   - Final Collection 1st - 6th Grades 
YOU WILL BE ABLE TO DONATE OR SWAP CURRENTLY APPROVED SCHOOL 

TIME UNIFORM SKIRTS, SKORTS, SHORTS, PANTS, NEW PERFORMANCE 
FLEECE PULLOVERS, PRESCHOOL DRESSES, SPIRIT SHIRTS, AND BLUE 

RIBBON SHIRTS THAT ARE IN VERY GOOD CONDITION. (PLEASE NOTE WHITE 
SCHOOL SHIRTS, SOCKS, OLD RED SWEATERS, AND OLD MIDDLE SCHOOL 

FLEECE ARE NOT ACCEPTED.) 

• PLEASE ATTACH THE COUPON BELOW TO YOUR BAGGED ITEMS
(A SWAP COUPON WILL BE SENT BACK TO YOU)

• WE WILL BE COLLECTING AT ALL MORNING CAR AND BUS LINES

• DONATIONS OF APPROVED ITEMS ARE GLADLY ACCEPT

SWAP WILL BE ON MONDAY, MAY 19TH,  IN THE SCHOOL CAFETERIA            

4:00PM SWAP WITH COUPONS 
4:30-5:30 PM SHOP AND SWAP 

QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT MEGHAN @ 225-715-2287 

CHILD’S NAME: ________________________________________________________________________ 

CLASS: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

NUMBER OF ITEMS: ____________________________________________________________________ 

   (CIRCLE ONE) 

SWAP or DONATION

NO GUARANTEE THAT EXACT ITEM WILL BE AVAILABLE 



VENDORS Accepting 
craft vendor

applications nowfestivalofthelake.com/market

FESTIVALOFTHELAKE.COM

Click to buy now

TSHIRTS

SPONSORS
Submit sponsor

form and payment
by JULY 1 

to be on tshirt
festivalofthelake.com/sponsors

Festival of the Lake
October 24-26

Preorder open!
Beat the rush

Ladies fit available!

http://festivalofthelake.com/market
http://festivalofthelake.com/
https://www.cognitoforms.com/FestivalOfTheLake/PREORDERFestivalOfTheLakeShirts2025
http://festivalofthelake.com/sponsors
http://festivalofthelake.com/sponsors


PARENTS ROSARY 

All are welcome to join 

 

Please join us on the 3rd Wednesday each month during the school year at 7:45 am in the church for our 
OLL Parents Rosary.  We meet by the statue of the Blessed Mother and pray the Glorious Mysteries.  We 

pray in a special way for our OLL community and offer up the intenFons of our OLL families, faculty, 
administraFon, and all current and past students.     

 

 

 

January 22, 2025 
 (moved from Jan 15th due to Honor Roll 

Prayer Service) 
 

February 19, 2025 

March 19, 2025 

April 16, 2025 

May 21, 2025 

 

 

 

 

“For where two or three gather in my name, there am I with them.” 
Matthew 18:20 





2025

	 	

 June 23-27: Soccer         June23-27: Strength             June 23-27: Golf  

	 	 July 21-25: Cheer (girls only)

July 7-11: 
Speed, Agility, and Strength

June 2-6: Dance (girls only)

June 5-7: Football - Offensive/Defensive Line Camp, Thursday & Friday: 9am-3pm; 
Saturday: 9am-12pm, Cost: $220

July 10: Football Evaluation Camp, Thursday 4pm-7pm, Cost: $40

2025

June 16-20: Baseball 

Young ladies cheer and dance with the Saint Paul's Cheerleaders and Golden Blues this 
summer! Girls will learn techniques and routines including leaps, jumps, cheers, chants, 
games, team building, strength and conditioning, crafts, and so much more. Campers 
will work to  perfect routines for a show off performance for family on Friday at noon.
 
Cheer Camp contact: Coach Julie Autin - j.autin@stpauls.com
Dance Camp contact: Coach Audrey Pool - a.pool@stpauls.com

Specialty 
Football 
Camps

Cheer & Dance 
Camps 
for Girls

● All camps are staffed by the coaches and athletes that make up some of the top athletic programs in Louisiana!
● Camps run Monday - Friday, 9am-3pm at St. Paul’s School, 917 South Jahncke Ave, Covington, LA
● Sports camps are open to boys only ages 8-14 Prior experience in a sport not necessary!
● Dance and Cheer Camps are open to girls only grades K-5th, ages 5-12. Prior experience not necessary!
● All camps have limited enrollment numbers. Sign up early to reserve your spot!
● All SPS Sports Camps held on campus will have a resource officer on duty to ensure the safety of our campers.
● All camps cost $240 for the week. Sibling discounts are available. A lunch option is available for $35.
● To register, go to: https://www.stpauls.com/student-life/summer-camp/  

Camp questions? Contact sportscamps@stpauls.com or (985) 778-9166 





July 21-Aug 1 | Mon-Fri | 9am-3pm
Archbishop Hannan High School

$500 | Open to grades 1st-8th

$250 non-refundable deposit due upon registration
Balance due four weeks prior to camp dates

For questions email jmouledous@yahoo.com

Venmo: @JenniferMouledous
(Due to fees, camp cost is $520 if paying through Venmo) 

Checks: Payable to Mouledous Music
Mail To: 1502 Natchez Loop, Covington, LA 70433 




